
Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 
As I'm sure you're aware, it's been a very exciting few days with the children 
receiving their iPads. The children were fantastic and set up their iPads following all 
of the correct stages- we were very proud of them!  
 
We are still currently ensuring all iPads in lower school are set up correctly and all 
apps that are needed have been downloaded. Therefore, your child will not be 
bringing their iPad home until next week. The children are still able to use them in 
class in order to support their learning.  
 
We will inform you next week when to expect your child's iPad to come home with 
them. Thanks for your co-operation.  
Many thanks,  
Two Mile Ash School 
 


